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Outline 
Friends of Freshford (F of F) have requested that FPC provides a plan of where the x18 approved 

bollard trees can be planted due to the known presence of the electricity cable and water pipe. 

Feedback from the Tyning proposal included a wish for the bollard trees to not be so uniform, and in 

a direct line as in the proposal, and thus more in keeping with the rural aspect of the Tyning. 

The following plan is based on: 

a) The survey undertake by Solum Surveying identifying the location of the water pipe (2m – 

3m from road and depth of 440mm – 500mm) and electricity cable (600mm – 1m from road 

and depth of 400mm) 

b) Meetings on the Tyning with Cllrs JA and TP following several failed attempts to get 

professional landscapers to provide a plan. 

c) Input from passing residents (including those from the Hort Soc) 

d) Space has been allocated for a potential additional passing place should the need arise. 

e) One of the purposes of the bollard trees is to stop cars driving onto the grass 

f) Case study evidence in planting distances from the road edges in B&NES (25cm in Bathwick) 

and additional consultation with Chew Valley Trees. 

g) A wish to keep the area near the Copper Beech open and not enclosed. 

h) Future growth of nearby trees. 

i) Holes for trees will be dug carefully by hand 

 



 

Powlett Road, Bathwick trees planted in winter 2020 <25cm from road edge. 

4 x Crataegus monogyna stricta 
(upright hawthorn).  
5 x Sorbus 
‘Eastern Promise’.  
4 x Malus ‘Evereste’. 
5 x Malus ‘John Downie. 
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